
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Blair, Yvonne B; Conder, Haskell P
Cc: stucker@blm.gov
Subject: RE: J-2-4-11 Line leak 1 RP-4736
Date: Friday, September 1, 2017 11:17:00 AM
Attachments: approved1RP4736_delineation.pdf

Yvonne and Hack:
 
As per our meeting this morning at 9 am MST, NMOCD will consider delineation to be complete for
1RP-4736. Please see the attachment for your records. For the remediation/closure report, please
submit in one aggregated pdf:

1. a short summary of delineation and remediation activities
2. documentation of depth to groundwater
3. photo documentation of the release site pre- and post-excavation
4. laboratory analyses (TPH extended and chloride) of confirmation samples for the North and

South sidewalls and bottom of excavation
5. Scaled map with the locations of confirmation samples and release point, and notation of the

depth of excavation.
 
Please inform if there are missing information or clarification is needed.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Blair, Yvonne B [mailto:YBBlair@dcpmidstream.com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 12:48 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Conder, Haskell P <HConder@dcpmidstream.com>
Subject: J-2-4-11 Line leak 1 RP-4736
 
 
 
Olivia
 
Attached is the delineation plat and associated labs on the J-2-4-11 Line leak  1 RP-4736. After your
review and based off this data we are asking for permission to backfill. I will be sending separate
emails for each RP.
 
 
Yvonne Blair
Compliance Coordinator
DCP Midstream
575-361-2406
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